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 BC HYDRO 
TAPPENVALE FARM STRAY VOLTAGE COMPLAINT 
                                                                      EXHIBIT A-13 

 
Mr. R. Brian Wallace 

Bull, Housser & Tupper LLP 
3000 Royal Centre 
PO Box 11130 
1055 West Georgia Street 

Vancouver, BC  V6E 3R3 
 
Dear Mr. Wallace: 

 
Re:  British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 

Tappenvale Farm Stray Voltage Complaint 

 

The British Columbia Util ities Commission (Commission) writes in response to your January 26, 2011 request (and 
confirmed in your February 3, 2011 letter) for an indefinite suspension of the regulatory process in this matter.  Since both 
parties are in agreement (as confirmed by BC Hydro’s January 26, 2011 letter to the Commission), an indefinite suspension 
of the Regulatory Schedule as set out in Commission Letter L-104-10 is granted. 

 
The Commission understands the parties will  issue a joint report on the outcome of the discussions by Thursday, March 31, 
2011.  The report should include the next steps expected of the Commission in order to resolve the Complaint.  

 
 Yours truly, 
 
 Erica M. Hamilton 

ROB/cms 
cc: Ms. Joanna Sofield 
 Chief Regulatory Officer 
 British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 

 bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com 
 

Mr. Bil l  Kennedy 

Tappenvale Farm 
705 Tappen Valley Road 
Tappen, BC  V6B 5R3 
tappvale@shuswap.net 
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